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The ACI Board of Trustees approved Debora L. Osgood as a new corporate 

member at the board's summer meeting June 27 in Chicago. Osgood is a 

partner in the law firm Hogan Marren Babbo & Rose, Ltd., Chicago. 

Osgood has worked on civil rights issues for nearly 30 years, serving in 

leadership positions with the U.S. Department of Education and most recently, 

in private legal practice at Hogan Marren Babbo & Rose, Ltd. She currently 

serves on the advisory committee for the Chicagoland Title IX Consortium, 

and previously served on the board of directors for a community preschool in 

Northbrook, Illinois, as board president and in other capacities. 

With Osgood, the ACI Board of Trustees consists of 37 corporate members, plus the presidents of 

ACI's 27 member colleges and universities.  

Debora L. Osgood 
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